
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/26/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08201-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 11:48 AM 
To: 'Carmen Roque' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #2025001 1 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io <advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 11:27 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

Dear Commissioners, 

I’m writing as an FPL customer deeply concerned about the proposed rate increase. Raising 
rates to this extent would put an even heavier burden on Florida families who are already 
struggling with the high cost of housing, healthcare, and daily essentials. For seniors on fixed 
incomes and low-income households, these higher bills could be devastating. 

FPL is already a profitable utility. Customers should not be forced to pay more simply to pad 
corporate earnings. Utilities are meant to serve the public, not exploit them. 

I respectfully ask that you deny FPL’s request for a higher return on equity and any increase 
to the base rate. The Public Service Commission must put the needs of everyday Floridians 
first and ensure electricity remains affordable and fair. 

Thank you for your attention and for standing up for the people of Florida. 
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Sincerely, 

Carmen Roque 
22310 SW 101 AVE ROAD 
Cutler Bay FL, 33190-1581 
carmengonzalez9 1 @gmail.com 
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